
Tyrone, Kilcolgan, 
County Galway,
Ireland 

Dear Sir or Madam,

My name is Roisin Lafferty and I am a third year Law and Social Justice student at University 
College Dublin. I am currently on a semester law exchange at Kings Hall Law School at the 
University of California Davis. It is my aspiration to partake in the 2019 Summer Internship 
Program in ByrneWallace. 

The expansive size of ByrneWallace and its diverse array of areas of practice combined with a 
forward- thinking and technologically inclined approach are just some of the reasons this firm is 
held in such high prestige. Additionally the hands-on nature of this program and the potential to 
be trained by the best in the business are all contributing to factors to my belief that 
ByrneWallace would be an excellent fit for me. 

I am an exceptionally motivated student and give 100% effort to all of my endeavors. I have 
secured a GPA of 3.9 thus far and intend to maintain my grades over the coming year to secure a 
First Class Honours degree. 

I feel I can provide a unique perspective at ByrneWallace should I be given the opportunity. I 
completed 9 years of my education in California and therefore have a strong ability to adapt and 
thrive in new environments. During this time I received a number of awards for leadership in the 
form of Sonoma County Student of the Year and was awarded Student Leader of the Year by 
Cardinal Newman High School administration in 2016. Additionally I was elected to Associated 
Student Body President during my final year in high school. I received a number of awards in 
recognition of charity work for organizations such as Redwood Empire Food Bank and Trocaire. 
All of these experiences have shown me that anything is possible with team-work and effective 
communication 

I am an All Ireland Medalist on the flute and violin. My love for Irish music combined with my 
desire to maintain a well balanced work/social life has made me an active participant in my 
community. I also have a great love for the outdoors and am a highly motivated sportsperson. I 
am a loyal member of my local basketball and camogie teams. Alongside the internship program, 
I feel my personality would be suited to the various sporting and social events at ByrneWallace.

I am very interested in your program and I believe I would be a valuable addition to your team. I 
would love the opportunity to display my dedicated work ethic and my desire to excel in the 
legal field while partaking in the ByrneWallace summer internship program. I have attached my 
CV and included my high school transcripts below in the hope that these will construct a more 
complete picture of my capabilities. 
Thank you for taking the time to consider my application and I eagerly await a response. 

Sincerely, 
Roisin Lafferty 






